
Todd E. Morrow, a graduate of Stanford University, University of Washington School of Law, 
and the Dan Evans School of Public Administration at the University of Washington, is a 
seasoned leader in the transit industry with 23 years of experience. Throughout his career, he 
has worked to promote public transportation at the local, state, and federal level. In his role as 
Island Transit’s Executive Director, Morrow has helped the agency weather the pandemic and 
secured funding for capital projects that will improve service for community members. He has 
also guided the agency through the interagency process of moving towards a ZERO emission 
fleet as well as implementing sustainable practices including installation of solar panels on the 
Camano and Coupeville Transit Facilities. Morrow's strategic vision extends beyond operational 
improvements; he has overseen the agency's rebranding efforts to align its visual identity with 
its evolving mission, objectives, and service offerings. He has also focused on increasing Island 
Transit’s service, adding Sunday service for the first time in the agency’s history. Morrow's 
leadership extends to various industry roles, including past presidency of the Washington State 
Transportation Association's Board of Directors and continues to be an integral part of The Bus 
Coalition, serving as the Treasurer. He also serves on the Board of Directors of the Island 
County Economic Development Council (EDC). Committed to enhancing community access and 
environmental sustainability, Morrow advocates for transit’s vital role in improving residents' 
lives. 
 


